From: Jennifer Lawrie

Sent: Wednesday, 20 March 2024 11:53 am

To: Emily Lutz

Subject: FW: A message for council, please forward

Jennifer Lawrie, CMO

Manager of Legislative Services/Clerk 519-396-3468 x 7111

Municipal Administration Centre 1475 Concession 5, RR #5 Kincardine, Ontario N2Z 2X6



The information contained in this message is intended for the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise distributed, copied, or disclosed. The message may contain privileged, confidential, or personal information which is subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection and Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message without retaining a copy. Thank you.

From: Kevin Larson

Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 11:00 AM **To:** Jennifer Lawrie < jlawrie@kincardine.ca> **Subject:** A message for council, please forward

Dear Mayor, Deputy Mayor and Members of Council:

I continue to support protection of trees in the Municipality of Kincardine and believe this has taken much too long.

I would ask that you vote for the Private Tree By-law.

Thanks, Kevin Larson